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Re: New Horizon North Mine (Permit No. C-2010-089) 

 Succession of Operator No. 1 (SO-1) 

 

 

Dear Mr. Gilbreath: 

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your application for SO-1 for the 

New Horizon North Mine on August 8, 2016.  The Division proposed its decision for SO-1 on October 3, 2016 

and issued SO-1 on November 3, 2016. 

 

After SO-1 was issued, the original application form submitted by Tri-State Generation and Transmission 

Association, Inc. (Tri-State) needed to be signed by the Division Director and returned to you.  This detail was 

overlooked at the time.  Attached is a copy of the original application form submitted by Tri-State with the 

Division Director signature.  Please retain this copy with the current New Horizon North permit to show that the 

succession of operator was completed.  The operator name will be updated on the permit during the permit 

renewal process of 2017.  

 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 ext. 8142. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

brock.bowles@state.co.us 

 

April 27, 2017 

 

Chris Gilbreath 

Tri-State Generation and Transmission Association 

12050 North Pecos St. Suite 100 

Westminster, CO 80234 
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